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                                                                                         Thursday 8th September 2022                                                              
 
Dear parents/carers, 
 
 
Year 5 are attending a workshop at St Nicholas’ Cathedral in Newcastle entitled ‘God and the Big Bang’ on 
Wednesday 14th September. The workshops discover, discuss and debate the compatibility of faith and 
Science. We will be leaving school at 8.55am prompt and so will need to arrive at school promptly for 
registration. The children will be returning to school for the end of the school day. 
 
Pupils must wear full school uniform and if your child receives school meals the school will provide a 
packed lunch unless you inform the office otherwise. 
 
Parental consent for this trip must be obtained and the suggested voluntary contribution towards the cost 
of the trip is £8, which is to cover transport costs.  
 
Please visit www.parentpay.com to contribute and give parental consent. 
 
 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Miss McVittie  
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